The Missouri Senate Minute Script
Utilities
Missouri senators spend time discussing varying utilities.
House Bill 2057 became law on Aug. 28.
This new law modifies provisions relating to video service providers.
Senator Holly Thompson Rehder of Scott City handled this measure in the upper chamber this year…
	Thompson Rehder	:09	Q: individually charged for.
Streaming services were not the only focus for lawmakers during this year’s regular legislative session.
In addition, there was Senate Bill 740. This legislation also included provisions relating to natural gas service, electricity, water and renewable energy.
Senator Tracy McCreery of St. Louis County is among the bill’s supporters…
	McCreery		:07	Q: water and electricity.
Senate Bill 740 did not become law this year.
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